

FR Competitor Advisory Memo

Nº: CAMFR-2020-004 Date: March 13, 2020

Subject: Michelin Raceway Road Atlanta Update

Due to the developing situation regarding COVID-19, we feel it's necessary to forgo running our first event at Atlanta next month.

At this time, we do not have an official plan for replacing the Atlanta weekend on the calendar. We are exploring all options and will provide teams with an update when we are able.

We will be holding a call for Team Principals on Monday, March 16 at 2 p.m., eastern to discuss things going forward. A call invite will be sent to Team Principals with details.

We appreciate your flexibility, and please stay safe.

















